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Project 
Goals 

Goals for the project 
are clearly described 
and thoroughly 
documented; proposal 
supports the PIFFT 
goals and objectives. 

Project’s purpose is 
stated and some 
evidence of need is 
provided. The 
proposal aligns with 
the PIFFT goals and 
objectives. 

Project’s purpose is 
unclear but does 
address stated PIFFT 
goals and objectives. 

 

Project does not 
address stated PIFFT 
goals and objectives. 

  

Project 
Description 

Strong and innovative 
project design that 
demonstrates value to 
scholarly exchange on 
topics of 
anthropological 
interest in Israel-
Palestine and links to 
applicant CV. 

Adequate project 
design that links to 
topics of 
anthropological 
interest in Israel-
Palestine but may 
not clearly link to 
CV. 

Project design is 
vague and not clearly 
linked to CV or other 
experience but 
appears to have 
relevance to scholarly 
exchange on topics of 
anthropological 
interest in Israel-
Palestine. 

Project design does 
not have relevance to 
scholarly exchange 
on topics of 
anthropological 
interest in Israel-
Palestine. 

  

Applicant 
Status 

Applicant is 
Palestinian Scholar 
living or working in 
the West Bank, Gaza or 
Israel. 

Applicant is 
Dissenting Israeli 
Scholar and has 
documented the 
dissent and its 
implications. 

Applicant intends to 
be a visiting scholar 
to the region and has 
documented specific 
conditions of 
obstruction. 

Applicant does not 
meet the criteria of 
the PIFFT. 

 

Documentati
on 

Materials submitted 
are thorough and in 
line with 
requirements. 

Materials submitted 
are complete but 
exceed the 
maximum 
documentation 
requested. 

Materials are 
complete but do not 
adequately support 
the project. 

Materials are 
incomplete or do not 
correspond to the 
outlined project. 
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 ___ Recommended for funding 
 

 ___ Not recommended for funding. 
 

 ___ Proposal incomplete or ineligible for PIFFT 
 
 

Reviewer Comments: 

  

 
 

Letter(s) of 
recommend
ation and 
support, as 
relevant 

Positive letter of 
recommendation 
demonstrates 
knowledge of 
applicant and 
applicant’s 
work/research. If host 
letter of support is 
required, host has 
clearly indicated 
support and is 
different from 
scholarly letter of 
recommendation. 

Adequate letter of 
recommendation 
that demonstrates 
knowledge of 
applicant’s 
work/research. If 
host letter of 
support is required, 
host can provide 
some support and is 
different from 
scholarly letter of 
recommendation. 

Letter of 
recommendation is 
vague and does not 
provide adequate 
knowledge of 
applicant’s 
work/research. If 
host letter of support 
is required, it is 
included, is different 
from scholarly letter 
of recommendation 
and demonstrates 
adequate support. 

Letter of 
recommendation 
does not support 
applicant sufficiently 
and/or is the same 
person as the host in 
Israel or Palestine. 

  

Total Points       


